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Easter                                                                                                                                                                            

We hope you had an enjoyable bank holiday weekend 

and Easter.         

Thank you for all the cards, chocolates and cakes, 

they were a real treat for all of us staff. 

Our new topic of mini beats and life cycles, togther 

with our forest school sessions, is proving to be a 

great opportuinity for some wonderful learning. We 

will keep parents updated via tapestry on all activities 

the children are taking part in. 

Staffing 

We are excited to share that Hannah is 

now our Third in Charge and will be a 

great asset to the management team. 

Previously, we have not required the 

position, however, with the nursery 

expanding and at full capacity, we feel an 

extra pair of hands will take some of the 

load off. Hannah remains working with 

the children and with her key children. 

Katie is soon due to join us to replace 

Emily with the babies. Katie is Level 3 

Qualified, from the village, has a son and 

has been in childcare for many years. We 

are excited to welcome her to the 

Bumble Bees team. 

 

Dates for the diary 

Preschool trip to Godstone Farm – Monday 7th July 

Preschool graduation – Tuesday 15th & Friday 18th July                   

Evie Townsend Photography – Tuesday 15th July                      

Annual Family Picnic – Friday 25th July                                                   

End of Term Party – Friday 15th August 

 
Lunches 

With the warmer weather (hopefully) approaching 

we are aiming for picnics outside for each of our age 

groups at least once a week. Therefore, please 

provide a picnic packed lunch with cool pack in their 

lunch boxes so all children can join in. 

Additionally, please can we remind parents that we 

are a NO NUT NURSERY. We have children who 

attend who have an EpiPen for nut and sesame 

allergies therefore would appreciate your 

consideration with this when preparing your child’s 

lunch.  

Topics                     

May - Mini beasts & life cycles                                 

June -   Under the sea                               

July - Summer 

 

Sun cream 

Please could we ask parents to apply 

suncream to children in the morning 

before attending nursery and ensure 

there is an in date, labelled bottle for us to 

keep here. We will keep suncream topped 

up throughout the day. During the very 

warm weather, children will not be out in 

direct sunlight during the hottest part of 

the day.                                   

 

 

 

Policy 

A reminder that all our policies are on the Bumble 

Bees website or in the folder in the lobby available 

for you to read. 


